
Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge welcome to our new Year R children this week, it has been lovely to see all our new  

families settling in and especially seeing the children using the outdoor play zones for their 
learning in the glorious sunshine! 

Worried about 

your children 

online?   

A brilliant website 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

offers advice and     
support for any        

concerns you may 

have about your child 
using the internet.   

Good News! We were delighted last week to have a visit from members of the 
team from Costco, our close neighbours who delivered 80 free rucksacks! 

We will be using these as prizes for various achievements throughout the year.  
Thanks Costco! 

https://www.costco.co.uk/


Upcoming dates……… 

Monday 23rd September—After-school clubs start this week. 

Thursday 26th September—4-6.15pm Film Night for KS1/KS2—Aladdin! 

Friday 4th October 2.40pm Petrin Class Assembly—Parents Welcome 

Thursday 10th October—Harvest Assemblies—Parents Welcome 

Thursday 10th October 6pm  - Open Evening for prospective YR parents 

Achievement: 

EY/KS1—Matt 

KS2—Harley 

Confidence: 

EY/KS1—Rheagan 

KS2—Florence M 

Fairness: 

EY/KS1— Spencer 

KS2—Joseph 

Friendliness: 

EY/KS1—Alfie B 

KS2—Lucas 

High Expectations: 

EY/KS1—Ellie L 

KS2—Jeriel 

Respect: 

EY/KS1—Jesse 

KS2—Mihai 

Headteachers Star Spotter Award: Skyla P  Class of the Week for Attendance: Aspire 

Headteachers Smart Award:  Darcy     Attendance: 100%!!! 

Huge Congratulations 

to Miss Blair from 

Blackpool Class who is 

getting married this 

weekend!! She will 

now be Mrs Stroe. 

Football Tournament 

We were so proud of our football team this week who played in the Salesian College 5 a-side 
feeder schools competition.  They made it to the Quarter Finals where they lost to the eventual    

winners.  Well done Team!! 


